
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VANCOUVER CITY COUNCIL 
VANCOUVER ADVISORY BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS  

 
participation in  

Heights District Open House 
 

Thursday, October 6, 2022 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 
5802 MacArthur Blvd. 
Vancouver, WA 98661 

 
 
Members of the Vancouver City Council and City advisory boards and commissions will be in 
attendance at an open house for the Heights District, a 205-acre development at the former Tower 
Mall in central Vancouver. 

 
This event will include the following program: 

 
• Welcome by Deputy City Manager 
• Presentation from the project team 
• Stations around the room featuring updates on current planning efforts and the latest 

designs for the Heights District 
• Opportunities for community members to share their feedback and ideas 

 
*Dinner and activities for children will be provided. Spanish, Russian and ASL interpretation will also be 
available. 

 


